
 

 

TOWN OF SHARPSBURG 
 

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

February 5, 2007 
 
 

An open and public hearing, posted pursuant to the open meetings law, was held on 
Monday, February 5, 2007, at 6:30 pm in the Town of Sharpsburg at the Bridges 
Recreation Center. 
 
Present were the following:  Wendell Staley, Mayor; Clay Cole, Council Member; Larry 
Hyde, Council Member; Stan Parten, Council Member; Robin Spradlin, Town 
Administrator; Donna Camp, Town Clerk; David Winkle, Town Attorney.  Council 
Member Derrick McElwaney was absent. 
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing was to receive public input and comments on the 
proposed 2007 General Fund and SPLOST Fund Budgets. 
 
The Mayor opened the meeting by welcoming the citizens in attendance and explaining 
the purpose of the meeting.   
 
The Mayor asked the public and Council for comments and the following citizens/public 
were recognized and their comments heard: 
 

Polly Garlington – 154 Main Street, Sharpsburg 
Herb Bridges – 263 Ellis Road, Newnan 
Wilmirth Wood – Bob Smith Road 
Mary Fowler – 550 Parks Road, Newnan 
Rick Risley – McIntosh Trail 
Evette Camp –  
Cindy Neal – 65 Jackson Valley 
Clay Cole – Highway 16   

 
There was no official action taken and the Public Hearing was adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Donna M. Camp 
Town Clerk 


